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The intramural sports
schedule has been set for the
summer of 1997. Softball,
tennis singles and doubles,
and 3.on 3 sand volleyball
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summer sessions.
Entries for all of the

events will open on Monday,
June 6 at 8:30 am and will
continue through Thursday,
June 9 at 7:00 pm. There is a
team entry fee of $15 per
team for softball, but there is
no charge to enter the tennis
or the sand volleyball
tournaments.

Men's and Co-Rec
divisions will be offered for
the summer softball leagues.
Teams may choose to play on

FALL
INTRAMURAL
SCHEDULE
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The intramural schedule
for the fall 1QQ7 semester has

been released with a few
changes from the previous
years schedules. Activities
such as sand volleyball,
tennis, table tennis, and
racquetball will be scheduled
as weekend tournaments, as

opposed to theselfschedulingformat used
previously.

The Gatorade Red Zone
Challenge is back this year,
also with a few changes. The
Red Zone will take place on
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prevent some conflicts that
may arise from the USC vs.

Auburn football game
scheduled for Saturday,
October 4. Once again, the
winners of the Red Zone will
win a trip to the SEC
Championship game.
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also be a singleinationtournament with

team given
oximately one week to
act their opponent and
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with all intramural
s, faculty, staff, students,
heir spouses are eligible
irticipate. Students who
registered for the spring
:ster, or are registered for
all semester of 1997, or
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layoff action.
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